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Pac meeting for Oct 1, 2020 

-Meeting called to order by Julia at 6:36 via Zoom 

-The agenda was adopted 

 

-Mrs Potter and Mrs Hominick gave the Admin report 

 -They Talked about the start of the school year and the new normal for students and staff. 

 -Most kids have returned to classroom learning; about 40 students are doing Home Quest 

 - Last week there was a virtual assembly 

 -Terry Fox run was successful.  

 -Gibson has decided that a student’s cohort will only be their class 

 -There will be Virtual student conferences on Oct 14th and 15th  

 -There will be a virtual Scholastic Book Fair near the end of Oct. 

 -There was talk of Gibson putting on a pumpkin patch for students this year since field trips are not 

allowed this year. Possible date would be Oct 28 

 -There unfortunately can not be Breakfast club this year. 

 

-It was discussed what PAC would be allowed to do this year. 

Pac is not able to do events, Hot lunch, Movie Night. Some ideas were shared about fundraisers that could 

be done in a safe way and that adhered to Gibson/Delta school districts Covid 19 safety Plan. To be 

discussed more at next meeting. 

-This years PAC will be voted in at next meeting 

-Next meeting scheduled for Oct 22 2020 via zoom start time 6:30 
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